| am a homeowner and taxpayer in Rhode Island and | strongly support bill H7382. This bill
reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly needed housing for URI students as
has been done for decades.

The environment for homeowners who rent to students has become challenging, and students
will go elsewhere. Let’s keep them in Rhode Island!

Thank you,

Tracy MacNeal, 125 Mettatuxet Rd in Narragansett



